
From: Mars Gendy <marina@40thward.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 2:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 40th Ward Ethics Report 10/31 

  

  

Good Afternoon Steve,  

  

Ald Vasquez attended the following event in his official capacity: 

  

EVENT : Boo in the Park 

DAY : Sunday, October 27 

LOCATION : Park 599 

SPONSOR : WEAR (West Edgewater Area Residents) 

           INVITED BY : WEAR (West Edgewater Area Residents) 

  

Thank you! 

  

  

Warmly,  

  

Mars (she/her) 

Administrative Coordinator & 

Schedule Manager 

(773)770-5548 

  [Warning: External email] 
  



Alderperson Andre Vasquez, 40th Ward  

5620 N Western Ave, Chicago 

 


